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PRIME MINISTER

June 20, 2019

Dear Friends,

I send warm greetings from Jerusalem to Gibrael, the Gibraltar-Israel
Chamber of Commerce.

Since its establishment, Gibrael has helped to strengthen the connection
between the people of Gibraltar and the people of Israel. Your ongoing efforts to
bring both business leaders and our communities closer together have enhanced

the growing ties between us.

I take this opportunity to express my deep appreciation for your friendship
and solidarity with the Jewish state.

Sincerely,

it

Benjamin Netanyahu

Jerusalem, Israel



